
Christina  Inge:  Cuts  to
“Meals  on  Wheels,”  HHS
Programs  Unfair  To  Hard
Workers
Commentator Christina Inge warns that proposed cuts to budgets
for  health  and  human  service  programs  such  as  “meals  on
wheels” in Washington, DC will harm not only people who have
worked hard all their lives…but also lawmakers’ souls.
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